
 
 

Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 7th – Friday 11th July 2014: Week B 
 

Thought For The Week:  
A little consideration, a little thought for others, makes all the difference. - A. A. Milne 

 

Literacy Focus:  

DEAR – What book have you read that you would recommend to your tutor group?  

This week, why not pass on a suggestion for a good read to your fellow tutees? 

 

Mufti Day Friday 11th July:  to raise money for charity we will be having a ‘mufti day’ on Friday 11th July.  

Don’t forget to pay your £1.00 donation either via WisePay or to your Form Tutor.   

Things to remember: 

 Avoid changing your hair style or colour  

 Do not wear any clothing which displays offensive motifs or logos 

 The normal rules regarding jewellery and footwear will apply for health and safety reasons.  

 Remember to be ready and equipped for all your lessons.   

Thank you for your support for worthy charity causes! 

 

Inter-tutor activities in PE will be taking place from Wednesday 9th until Tuesday 15th July. They will be 

taking place in both lessons for Years 7, 8 and 9. Girls will be competing in rounders and boys will be 

competing in softball. Mrs Webber.  

 

Activities Week: this year’s Activities Week runs from Wednesday 16th July to Tuesday 

22nd July. There are a number of trips and other activities that students have the 

opportunity to sign up for. Please pay attention to all the notices that are being sent 

about what is going on in this week and make sure you put your name forward for things 

you are interested in when you have the chance! The Activities Week notice board will be 

set up in the Covered Way by the end of this week. Make sure you know what you are 

doing on each day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 7, 8 & 9 students: 

Monday and Tuesday are the last two days to cash in 

merits this year! 

Come along to the Library at lunchtime! 

You’ve got to be in it to win it!! 



 

The CAYP programme of activities for young people across Christchurch 

programme for the summer holidays has been emailed to all students. Have a look 

at the activities on offer and discuss them with your parents. The booking form 

can be found at the end of the attached document. Have fun! 

 

 

The Monthly Da Vinci Challenge – July & Summer 

 

Over the summer record and document what you get up to over the six weeks. This 

could be anything from your travels and trips away, to relaxing in the garden or doing 

you chores.  

 

It can take any format you like. It could be a series of photos or just one amazing 

photo. A mini sketchbook or series of drawings. A collage or mood board. An 

inspirational design idea or invention. Even a logo that represents your six weeks or a 

photo of the best cake, diner, or snack you made.  

 

Draw, stick, collage, photograph, design, invent, cook, create, build, make. 

 
All entries to Mrs Boothroyd by 5th September, please! 

 

Well done to Adam Wills who drew the winning entry for the June Da Vinci Challenge! 

 

   

 

Uniform Request: if there are any pieces of uniform that students have 

grown out of and no longer need, we would be very grateful to receive it as 

‘back up’ supplies in school. If, after discussing with parents (!) any students 

do have a piece of uniform that they would be happy to donate, please take it 

to either Mrs Coombs in the Upper School Office or Mrs Bentley in the Lower 

School Office. 

 

 

 

 

Music Activities this week: 

 

Monday  

Tuesday Paris Choir – Ex3 - 3.05pm - 4.00pm 

Wednesday Ukulele Club - Ex2 – 3.15pm – 4.00pm 

Paris Jazz Band – Ex3 – 3.15pm – 4.00pm 

Thursday  

Friday Ukulele Club - Ex2 – 12.30pm – 1.00pm 

 

 

 



 

 

P.E. FIXTURES/PRACTICES  

(Please check the PE board at the start of each week)  

 

 

 LUNCHTIME AFTER SCHOOL 

 

Monday 

 

  

Year  9 Rounders tournament (A) (LSN) 

 

 

Tuesday 

All years cricket practice (NJS) U12 & U14 Dorset Games Table Tennis 

Tournament – all day (NJS) 

 

 

Wednesday 

All years cricket practice (NJS) 

 

Athletics Club 

 

 

Thursday 

 Year 7 & 8 Rounders Club (MWR) 

 

Friday 

 

Year 9 cricket practice (SHM)  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

I WONDER... Why do a cat’s eyes appear to ‘glow’ in the dark? 

 
 



Don’t forget you can also shop with us:

ONLINE | IN STORE | VIA OUR ORDER HOTLINE 

BACK TO SCHOOL 2014 
School uniform selling event for  

Highcliffe School 
on Tuesday 15th July  

3.30pm-5.30pm

Stevensons will bring a full range of uniform to the school.  
Please do come and see us if you need to buy 

any uniform or sportswear.
New and existing parents are welcome.

148-150 Seabourne Road   Bournemouth   BH5 2JA 
bournemouth@stevensons.co.uk

01202 425192
www.stevensons.co.uk


